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PR#288 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Princess Casino Closes for Contact Tracing and Sanitization 
 

Belmopan. May 15, 2021. 8:35 p.m. 
 
With the re-opening of the casinos, the Ministry of Health & Wellness has 
been conducting ongoing active surveillance and testing. Today, May 15, 
2021, 82 staff members from the Princess Casino were tested and a total of 
21 persons tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
Of the 21 positive cases, 17 persons are asymptomatic and four are mildly 
symptomatic and are receiving appropriate treatment. All positive persons 
are in complete isolation and contact tracing is ongoing. 
 
The Princess Casino is currently closed until contact tracing and proper 
sanitization has occurred. 
 

The Ministry of Health & Wellness reminds the public to continue to follow 

the COVID-19 guidelines: wear masks properly in public, maintain physical 

distancing and wash and sanitize hands often. Please stay at home and call 

the ministry’s hotline at 0-800-664-2273 for more information.  
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